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CB-H-20x45

CB-V-20x45
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Drawing No.
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Horizontal Structural Batten Fix 

Pro�ile

studs max 600mm centres studs max 600mm centres

nogs/dwangs max
480 mm centres

nogs/dwangs max
480 mm centres

CB-V-45x45

CB-H-45x45
Fixed at max 600mm 
centres with 4.0x90mm 
s/s flat head nails or 8g 
x 75mm s/s screws 
staggered 12mm of the 
centre line
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Internal wall lining

Abodo CBH 20x45 cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing

Abodo 45mmx6g s/s cladding screw or

40x3.15mm annular groove flat head

nail to achieve 30mm min. penetration

into cavity batten and framing combined

Cavity battens structurally fixed to

wall framing with 60mmx2.8mm flat head

annular grove stainless steel nails

off-set along centre line at 300mm centres

Abodo WB10 / WB12 weatherboard

30mm min

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

Structural Cavity Batten - 20x45



Internal wall lining

Abodo CBH 45x45 cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing

Abodo 45x6g s/s cladding screw or

40x3.15mm annular groove flat head

nail to achieve 30mm min. penetration

into cavity batten

Cavity battens structurally fixed to

wall framing with 90x3.15 s/s

annular grove off-set along

centre line at max 600mm centres

Abodo WB10 / WB12 weatherboard

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

Structural 45x45 Cavity Batten



Cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing Internal wall lining

Seal boards together with

modified silicone or

construction sealant

Abodo WB10 / WB12 weatherboard

70x3.2mm annular groove nail

through face of weatherboard

91, 92 cover boards with

6 x 6mm weathergrooves

Vertical cavity battens

10
10

1010

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

External 90° Corner - Boxed
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Abodo WB10 / WB12 weatherboard

Internal wall liningWall framing

Building wrap

Cavity batten

Rout and Seal boards together

withcontinuous bead of modified

silicone or construction sealant

Flashing  to provide 50mm

cover behind weatherboard

50 x 50mm external corner

flashing with hem

50mm annular groove nail

pre-drilled @ 400 crs

9

9
5

0

1
0

1
0

1010

Vertical cavity batten

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

External 90° Corner -  Rebated



Cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing Internal wall lining

Abodo WB10 / WB12

weatherboard

AW46 corner moulding

75mm annular grooved stainless

flat head nail - pre-drilled

Offset nails on both edges @480mm crs

Seal and glue to adjacent

weatherboards

Abodo 100 x 100mm external

metal corner flashing unhemmed

1
0

1
0

10

Vertical cavity batten

10

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

External 90° Corner - AW46 Moulding
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Internal wall lining

Cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing

Abodo120 x 120mm internal metal corner

flashing unhemmed

Flashing to provide 75mm min. cover

behind weatherboards

Abodo WB10 / WB12 weatherboard

70x3.2mm annular groove nail

through face of weatherboard

50mm from end of weatherboard

1
0

10

AW46 moulding sealed

to adjacent weatherboards

with construction sealant

eg Sikaflex 11FC

8g x 20 mm s/s screw from back of flashing

@ 480 mm crs

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

Internal 90° Corner - AW46 Moulding
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Cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing

Abodo WB10 / WB12

weatherboard

Flashing to provide 75mm min. cover

behind weatherboards

Building wrap to parapet / balustrade

lapped around corner onto wall

70x3.2mm annular groove nail

through face of weatherboard

to clear flashing

50mm max. from end of weatherboard

10

10

1
0

1
0

Abodo 120x120

unhemmed metal flashing

8g x 20mm s/s screw

from back of flashing

@480 mm crs
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1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

Parapet Balustrade Intersection With Wall - AW6 moulding



Abodo



Abodo



Abodo



Abodo



Abodo



Internal wall lining

Cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing - single stud

35 scarf joint with construction sealant

eg Sikaflex 11FC and pvc tape backer

Abodo WB10 / WB12 weatherboard

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

Weatherboard Join - Vertical
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1
0

10mm min joinery cover

Aluminium joinery

Building wrap dressed into

opening with flashing tape

installed over wrap

Line of head flashing over

Internal wall lining

Air seal over

PEF backing rod

Cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing

70x3.2mm annular groove nail

through face of weatherboard

Abodo WB10 / WB12

weatherboard

Foam bond breaker

Packer

Vertical timber

cavity batten

1. Weatherboards must be
coated with at least one coat
all sides prior to fixing.

2. Fixing points must be
pre-drilled minimum 1mm
smaller than the fastener.

3. Cut ends and exposed timber
must be sealed with an
approved coating or end seal.
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Hector WB10 / WB12 Vertical Weatherboard

Window Jamb
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10

Adobo AW91 batten

Zara WB10/WB 12
7/06/2016

4

Window Sill- Flexible Underlay

Foam bond breaker

10mm min joinery cover

Building wrap dressed into
opening with flashing tape
installed over wrap

Aluminium joinery

Line of head flashing over

Cavity batten

Abodo WB10/WB12 
weatherboard

Packer

Air seal over
PEF backing rod

Internal wall lining

Vertical cavity batten

Building wrap

Wall framing

70x3.2mm annular groove nail
through face of weatherboard

70x3.2mm annular groove nail



10 Adobo AW91 batten in-fill fixed 
horizontally between vertical battens

Zara WB10/WB 12

5

7/06/2016Window Sill-Flexible Underlay

Support bar screwed
to timber framing

Building wrap dressed into
opening with flashing tape
installed over wrap along sill
and 100mm up jamb

Aluminium joinery

Abodo WB10/WB12 weatherboard

Packer

Internal wall lining

Wall framing

Building wrap

Vertical cavity batten

Air seal over
PEF backing rod
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